
Tahoe  Keys  homeowners  to
dredge channel
Tahoe Keys Property Owners Association plans to dredge the
west channel in September.

The Tahoe Keys Marina has yet to file for a dredging permit,
even though the lake continues to drop.

Lahontan  Regional  Water  Quality  Control  Board  is  taking
comments on the TKPOA permit application until Sept. 5. The
permit is expected to be granted Sept. 15.

TKPOA plans to dredge no more than 5,600 cubic yards of sand
to a depth of 6,217 feet from the west channel and lagoons.
This could continue through 2016.

Lahontan is also reviewing an application from Fleur du Lac to
dredge. Tahoe City Marina has its permit in hand, but has yet
to dredge.

No other applications for dredging at Lake Tahoe have been
submitted to Lahontan.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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